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AGENDA 

 

The Conservation Commission will hold its December meeting on December 12, 2016 at  

7:00 p.m. in the Board of Selectmen Room in Town Hall, 12 School Street, Hudson, NH.   

 

 Call to Order 

 Roll Call 

 Public Input Related to Non-Agenda Items 

 

I. Old Business:  

 
 

II. New Business: 

 

A. NH DES Wetlands Permit by Notification (PBN) Application Review:  

BAE, 65 River Road, Map 251, Lot 001: rip rap replacement @  

Limit Brook Bridge (west embankment) 

 

III. Other Business: 

 

A. Stewardship of Conserved Lands 

 

 

IV. Financial Status: 

 

V. Correspondence: 

 

VI.  Approval of Minutes:  

 

A. November 2016 

 

VII. Commissioner’s Comments: 

Next Meeting: January 9, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

______________________________ 

Ken Dickinson, Chairman 


